OFFICE OF THE MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT
SARDAR VALLABH BHAI PATEL HOSPITAL
GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI
EAST PATEL NAGAR, NEW DELHI-110008

No.1(83)2007-08/JR-SR/SVBPH/PF.II €2 e, Date :/& - %~ 7/

CORRIGENDUM

Whereas, a walk in interview was scheduled to be held on 16.03.2021 in SVBP
Hospital for the appointment of Senior Resident Doctor (For casualty Deptt.) under
Residency Scheme on Adhoc Basis for a period of 89 days or till a regular joins
whichever is earlier as notified vide letter No.F.No.1/83/2007-08/SR-

Adhoc/SVBPH/2150 dated 11.03.2021.

Due to administrative reasons the said interview is rescheduled/will be held on
18.03.2021. /

Rest of the contents of the notification shall remain the same{
INVAY

Kot "
( Dr.Kulbhushan Goyal )
Medical Superintendent



